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August 15, 1984
RBG-18675
File Nos. G9.5, G9.25.1.1

Mr. John T. Collins, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission e
Region IV, Office of Inspection and Enforcement Fjgf‘ _.jf‘QJT?iLi?%J
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000 1 ==l |||
Arlington, Texas 76011 111

" |l
Dear Mr. Collins: I G 2018 M

River Bend Station Unit 1 f;
Docket No. 30-458 R
Final Report/DR-183

Gulf States Utilities Company has completed its evaluation of DR-183
concerning the contact configurations of 94AX relays supplied by Gould
Brown Boveri. The condition concerns relays with field convertible
contacts which were added as a field modification. As such, it is the
responsibility of the Preliminary Test Organization to ascertain the
contact configuration in the field and, if necessary, rework to agree
with the latest ESK. The condition was identified prior to completion
of functional testing of the contact circuits by the PTO. Because no
hardware deficiency exists, GSU has determined this condition does not
meet the reporting requirements of 10CFR50.55(e).

Sincerely,

Z E. Booker

Marager-Engineering,
Nuclear Fuels & Licensing

River Bend Nuclear Group
J%?an

cc: Director of Inspection & Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

NRC Resident Inspector-Site
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